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Announcement –  

VGT Airport Operations Coordinator 
 

 

WHAT:   NORTH LAS VEGAS AIRPORT NOW HAS AN AIRPORT 

OPERATIONS COORDINATOR:  

 

    A new position has been added to the Clark County Department of 

Aviation (CCDOA) General Aviation team to oversee federally 

mandated safety programs, airport operations, and ensure compliance 

with safety/security protocols and General Aviation Operating 

Directives. 

 

    EVAN SAMALA SUCCESSFULLY PROMOTED TO AIRPORT 

OPERATIONS COORDINATOR:  
     

    Evan, with over six years as a Line Service Representative and an 

AAAE-ACE certification, brings valuable experience to this role. 

Please join us in congratulating Evan on his promotion and offering 

your support as he transitions into this position! 

 

WHY:   The CCDOA has introduced the Airport Operations Coordinator 

position to strengthen safety and security at our General Aviation 

airports. This new role ensures the efficient implementation of 

federally mandated safety programs, provides critical support during 

daily operations and emergencies, and fosters compliance with safety 

protocols. By serving as a key liaison between airport management, 

tenants, and regulatory agencies, the Airport Operations Coordinator 

will enhance our ability to maintain a secure and safe environment at 

North Las Vegas Airport. This addition reflects our ongoing 

commitment to upholding the highest standards of aviation safety, 

security, and operational efficiency. 

 

 
 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Karina Tarnowska,  

Airport Manager, at 702.261.3804 or karinata@lasairport.com. 
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